Dear Faculty, 

On July 3, 2013 at 12:00 A.M., the archiving process will commence for Spring, and Fall 2011 Sessions I and II courses in Blackboard. Once the archiving process starts, the effected courses will no longer be available to users. 
Requests to restore archived courses should be sent to our Blackboard Support Group through the online form: 

https://www.laguardia.edu/sschelp-fac/   

  
It will take 1 to 3 business days for a course to be restored following the creation of a case. 

You may choose to either archive or export your course into a zip file, which can be imported into a new course shell for upcoming semesters.  We strongly encourage you to archive your courses as soon as possible. Here are some PDF and video tutorials: 

http://cuny.edu/about/administration/offices/CIS/functions/bb/userguides/faculty/making-backups-of-your-course-materials.pdf 

OR 

The Export Course feature creates a package of the course content that can later be imported and used to teach another course with the same content. 
  

http://ondemand.blackboard.com/r91/movies/bb91_utilities_copy_export_course_package.htm   

  

The Archive Course function allows you save a permanent archive of a Blackboard course. It will bring the student's name, grades and more. 
  

http://ondemand.blackboard.com/r91/movies/bb91_utilities_copy_archive_course_package.htm   

  
Please feel free to contact the Blackboard Support Group with questions or concerns.   

  
Regards,

Blackboard Support Group
